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HOUSE CAPTAINS 
 

We are in the process of voting 
for House Captains – we will be 

letting you know when the votes 
have been counted. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAFEGUARDING 
Please can we remind you that if 

the side gate is open at After 
School collection  please still 

come to Fusion entrance  via the 
staff car park, to be buzzed in by a 
member of staff, as this is part of 

our Safeguarding Procedure  
  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please ensure you let us know if 

your child is attending any extra-

curricular clubs or is not at school. 

It is crucial you inform us if your 

child is NOT attending Fusion. 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

There are lots of ways for 

us to keep in touch.  

Website: See below 

Facebook: Search for 

Fusion Childcare Services 

By phone:  

Abby/Becca 07796000413 

Tracy: 07879811927 

E-mail-

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk 

In person! We will always 

make time to speak to you 

at club!  

 

 

Charge for last day of term. 

 

Don’t forget Fusion will open at 2pm on 

Friday 20th December. If your child/ren 

attends on this day then you will 

automatically be invoiced additionally for 

the extra 1hr 15 mins in accordance with 

our Sessional Policy. 

ILLNESS 
 

Reminder – There is a lot of illness 

going around at present and we 

would refer you to our Sickness 

and Illness Policy, 48 hours clear 

is required before your child/ren 

return to Fusion 

 

 Invoicing 

Please ensure that each 

payment has your family 

reference number on ie 

“Wilkins 007”. A gentle 

reminder that invoices are on 

the 5th of the month, in 

advance, ie November 2019 

invoice is due 5th NOvember 

2019. Please ensure payment is 

made on the 5th of the month.   

FUSION SUMMER 

CLUB 2020! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to inform you 

that we will be running a 2020 

Summer Club and will be 

running for 2 weeks: 

 

W/C 20/07/20 

 + 

W/C 27/07/20 

 

SPACES ARE FILLING UP!! 

CHILDREN IN 

NEED! 

 

Following on from our 

Children In Need 

Pyjama Party we 

raised £151.02  
Thank you for all the 

donations. 
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Procedure. Procedure.  

NOVEMBER…What have we been up too at Fusion? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-BONFIRE NIGHT 

-WORLD KINDNESS DAY        

-ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

-REMEMBERANCE DAY 

-CHILDRENS WEEK 

-ECO CLUB 

-THANKSGIVING 

-ST ANDREWS DAY 

We have been 
celebrating ‘World 

Children’s Day’. This is 
an event that promotes 

“International 
Togetherness, 

awareness among 
children worldwide, and 

improving children’s 
welfare”. 

FUSION IN SIGN LANGUAGE 

IF YOU ARE READING 

THIS PLEASE SAY THE 

MAGIC WORD 

‘CHOCOLATE 

SMARTIE’ TO AN 

ADULT (test to see if 

our newsletters are 

being read) 


